

STEP@TUAT

Short Term Exchange Program in Science and Engineering at Tokyo University of Agriculture and Technology, Japan

STEP Coordinator Office, International Center Tokyo University of Agriculture and Technology, 2-24-16 Naka-cho, Koganei-shi, Tokyo 184-8588, Japan Fax: +81-42-388-7618

E-mail: steptuat@cc.tuat.ac.jp
http://www.tuat.ac.jp/~steptuat/

December , 18 2017

Dear Partners

We are calling applicants for the one or two semesters exchange program in 2018. According to the bilateral agreement between your university and TUAT, we can accept students from your university for 2018. (The total number of students accepted by this program is 20.)

Enclosed are the Program Guide for 2018-2019 Program. We appreciate if you could advise full-time students at your university interested in this program to apply. If you are sending multiple applications, please mention the order of priority for our reference. Application closing date is February 28, 2018.

For information updates, please refer to our website below. The Course Calendar and the Application Forms can also be downloaded from there.

http://www.tuat.ac.jp/~steptuat/

We welcome your questions. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Tatsuo NOMA

STEP Program Coordinator

Enclosure: Program Guide (3)